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Dear Friends, 

On November 23, 2017, we celebrated our seventh anniversary.  

We want to first thank our volunteer for the extraordinary work they do and how their effort touches 

many lives. 

The BNJ Foundation continue to follow its mission and serving and mentoring the needed with honor 

and respect. Just as many non-profit organizations, we have accomplished the extraordinary work with 

little resources and we want to again say thanks to our volunteers. Volunteers help our staff in fulfilling 

the needs of the people we serve. We continue to make donation to several organizations; we continue 

our yearly health campaign in Cameroon. 

Our website continues to be a powerful tool in both spreading awareness and receiving feedback. We 

continue to provide health and wellness programs thorough the year to many seniors. We continue to 

work to help vulnerable children, lower the rates of world hunger, improve senior health, and change the 

lives of villagers. 

We are so thankful for the kind words and inspiring stories that we consistently hear from our 

supporters. 

We hope to have as much success in the upcoming year as we solicit and raise funds in our efforts to 

sustain and develop even more programs. We want to thank all who have and wish to support us either 

through donations or our volunteer program. 

Lastly, we thank our amazing and gracious international supporters, for their great and amazing support. 

We all are committed to serve and assist people in need with honor and respect. 

With our sincere gratitude, 

Memouna B. Wallace, MD 

Executive Director 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


